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Media Scanning & Verification Cell 

Media alert from the Media Scanning & Verification Cell, IDSP-NCDC. 
 

Kashmir has not yet seen any case of coronavirus but a spurt in swine flu (H1N1) 
numbers continues to pose a threat in the region.Officials said as many as 18 cases of 
swine flu have been admitted to SKIMS, Srinagar. 
"1,250 people were tested for H1N1 influenza at SKIIMS since September 2019. 18 
have been admitted for treatment", Dr Farooq Jan, Medical Superintendent of 
SKIMS, said. 
He said the rising graph of swine flu cases has a direct connection with the drop in 
temperature. 
"As temperatures drop, the possibility of swine flu cases increases" Jan said. 
He said the hospital is fully equipped to deal with the H1N1 virus and has adequate 
number of vaccines, medicines, kits and protection gear. 
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